
November 16, 2018 

Director, Office of Information Policy (OIP) 
United States Department of Justice 
1425 New York Avenue, NW, Suite 11050 
Washington, DC 20530-0001 

Re: Freedom of Information Act Appeal 
Request Number FOIA-2018-003995 & 003996 (Dup) 

Dear Director: 

Our firm represents Shantique Jackson in connection with the above mentioned 
request.  We appeal the agency's denial. 

The requested materials involve the prosecution of a local police officer for civil 
rights violations.  The materials we've requested were played in open court at trial, and 
therefore, there is no invasion of privacy from release. 

https://www.theherald-news.com/2017/06/16/former-joliet-cop-found-not-guilty-of-
federal-rights-violation/avrhatq/ 

Thank you for considering our appeal. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Topic 
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